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From:

Sent: Wednesday, 8 November 2023 4:14 PM

To:

Cc:

Subject: CNG discovered at Rosny parklands - old golf course site

il

| know you had discussed mowing the old golf course later this week or into next week. I've just stumbled across a
patch of Chilean needlegrass (Nassella Neesiana) at at least one location there and I'd be pretty keen if we can hold
off mowing until we can get a bit more of the site surveyed for CNG. This could potentially be as early as mid to late
next week if- and his team can fit that into their schedules. It is perfect timing with a bit of growth and the
needlegrass just popping up with seedheads so about as easy to spot now as it eve will be.

Also found some Mediterranean daisy (Urospermum dalechampii) that has yet to be treated but is in the same

general area as the orchid populations so would be left unmown for now anyway and this will allow time for control
to occur.

_, hope that you are ok with holding off on mowing for a little while for these reasons?

Some photos below for your reference of the area where it was found.
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Thanks in advance.

Cheers,

Chrence... o brighter place





